
 

 
 

 

From the Sports Commissioner 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to check out our web site at 
www.cuyahogaheights.com for updated pictures.  
Click on the “photo” tab on the top of the home 
page to find all photos from around town.  

 

CONTACT AMANDA AT 
A.DOMZALSKI@CUYAHOGAHEIGHTS.COM TO JOIN 
OUR NEWSLETTER EMAIL LIST!  

 
Thank you to those of you that submitted your children’s registration forms for the 
Spring 2020 soccer season.  All the forms have been passed along to our league 
commissioner so expect to hear from coaches regarding team placements and 
practice days and times in the coming weeks.      
 

In addition to soccer, the summer youth baseball and softball seasons are also on the 
horizon and the registration deadline for both of these sports is March 15, 2020.  
Forms can either be submitted via email or hard copies can be dropped off at village 
hall.  And just a reminder, any registrations that arrive after March 15 will be subject 
to the $25.00 late fee.    
 

Lastly, preparations are starting to come together for the 2020 pool season.  Anyone 
that is interested in applying for a seasonal pool position or any returning seasonal 
pool employees can access the various job descriptions and applications on the 
village website.  Once you locate the Recreation tab on the ribbon at the top of the 
Cuyahoga Heights Village website, scroll down to the POOL option and you will find 
a listing of the various jobs that are available.  All applications for summer pool 
employment must be dropped off at the village hall no later than April 1, 2020.  
  
If you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to send me 
an email at chvrec@cuyhaogaheights.com or leave a message at 330-703-9175. 
 

Jason Deal 
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